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Date:    May 28, 2020 

Subject:   Video Visitations in DAI 

 
Beginning June 1, 2020, the Department of Corrections (DOC) will be expanding video visits to all 
persons in our care at Racine Youthful Offender Correctional Facility (RYOCF), Columbia Correctional 
Institution (CCI) and Green Bay Correctional Institution (GBCI). Video visitations are a free service being 
offered to persons in our care and their authorized visitors, and will be available while visitation is 
suspended in response to COVID-19 precautions. The Division of Adult Institutions is working to expand 
this initiative to other adult institutions and will do so as resources allow. This effort is part of the DOC’s 
overall mission during the ongoing public health crisis to enhance communication for those in our care 
and their loved ones.  
  
All persons in our care at these designated adult institutions are eligible to participate, and individual 
eligibility will be determined in accordance to department policies. A comprehensive list of rules and 
procedures related to this initiative will be provided to staff and persons in our care at their assigned 
institutions. Further details will be released on our public website as we expand this opportunity to 
additional institutions. In the future, the decision to reinstate in-person visitation schedules will be 
evaluated in consultation with the Department of Health Services. 


